

Chet F. Harritt STEAM School

Cheetah STEAM Newsletter 12.01.20

Good Evening Chet F. Harritt Families. This is Mrs. Hicks with some important announcements.

Santee Santas:

First, I wanted to let any families who may wish to apply for the Santee Santas Holiday program that the **application time has been extended through this Saturday, December 5**. Please drop off a completed application at Rio Seco School parking lot, 9545 Cuyamaca Street, Santee, CA 92071, between 10:00am and 12:00pm on Saturday, December 5. Application information is on their website (below) or in the Chet F. Harritt School office.

Second, I wanted to thank everyone who has already donated to Santee Santas this year through our Gift Card Drive. If you would like to drop off a gift card that can be used at a local grocery store for Santee Santas, we are accepting donations through tomorrow, December 2. You can drop off the donations at Chet F. Harritt between 7:15 AM and 3:00 PM using the mailbox on the gate next to the office. Every dollar makes a difference to a family in need!

For more information on the Santee Santas Foundation visit www.santeesantas.org.

Charleston Wrap

Charleston Wrap orders are here! Come pick up your orders during our scheduled drive thru in the school parking lot this **Friday**, **December 4th**, between **3:00pm** and **5:00pm**. Please have your child's full name and teacher on a piece of paper on the dash of your car so we can gather your order. We can't wait for everyone to receive their box of goodies! Thank you again for all of your support!

If you have any questions please email the PTA at cfhptahelp@gmail.com.

Chet T-Shirt/Sweatshirt Orders

If you pre-ordered Chet T-shirts and Sweatshirts, the PTA will be distributing your orders in the school parking lot on Friday, December 4th, between 3:00 and 5:00 PM. If they have any extras, they will be on sale in a first come, first serve basis. Sweatshirts are \$25, T-shirts are \$15, and Pop Sockets are \$5.

Holiday Shop Orders

If you purchased gifts from the holiday shop, we will be having a drive thru pick up in the school parking lot on Friday, December 11th from 4:00-6:00 PM. More information will be coming soon!

December Spirit Days

Let's get into the holiday spirit! Join us on Wednesdays (and one Friday) in December for Spirit Dress-up. Please see the attached flyer for specific days and themes. Tomorrow is dress in your favorite holiday color!

District/School Websites Have Changed

You may have noticed that the District and School Webpages have changed. Please be patient with us as we learn our new programing. All resources are still available with a slightly cleaner look.

Have a great evening!